
Welcome Letter For 3rd Grade Parents

2023-2024 School Year!

rents/Guardians,
Dear Parents/Guardians,

My prayer is that you have been all safe and well.

Welcome to 3rd grade! I hope to make your child’s learning experience a fun and
exciting one. So much happens in third grade! This year will be full of important
transitions.

I am looking forward to working with your child this year and helping him/her to
achieve his/her full potential. You can reach me via:

email annaw@hpcaphilly.org OR
Cell 267-992-1863

Thanks,

Mrs. Wambua

mailto:annaw@hpca.org


3RD GRADE SUPPLIES LIST

● 1 box washable markers

● 1 box colored pencils

● 2 glue sticks

● 1 small pair pointed scissors

● 2 packs of 24 #2 pencils

● 12 inch/metric ruler

● 2 pocket folders

● 4 dry-erase markers

● 1 zippered pencil pouch (not box)

● 2 rolls of paper towels

● 2 tissue boxes

● 1 container of disinfectant wipes


